
St. Joachim’s Ministers of Care  
 

    1/20/2017 Meeting Minutes 

 

 

The Ministers of Care meeting was held on January 20, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Center.  Present were Father Becker, Helen Bates, Elaine Martin,  

and Sharon Schouweiler. 

 

The meeting was opened with a prayer. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed, discussed and approved. 

 

A brief report was made by Father Becker updating the group about individuals 

that are homebound and in need of visits.  

 

Visits to our parishioners at Green Prairie Place, St. Isidore’s Health Center and 

Home Bound were reviewed.   

 

Our list of individuals to visit was updated.  Father Becker is in continuous contact 

with Sharon Schouweiler, Chair of the Ministers of Care, with a list of new 

individuals who are in need of visits and also individuals who have passed away.   

 

The Christmas Social event at the Senior High Rise held December 5,  2016 went 

very well.  All enjoyed wonderful conversation, bingo, Christmas music, sandwiches, 

Christmas cookies, coffee and punch.  

 

The next meeting will be April 11th, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. in the Parish Center. 

 

The meeting closed with a prayer. 

 

Submitted by Sharon Schouweiler 


